
 

  

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

  

     

      

   

 

 

        

       

        

         

 

 

   

 

       

 

       

       
       

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S3-13-15 

Baltimore, Maryland 21244-1850 

Center for Medicaid and State Operations 

Mr. Larry Iversen, Administrator 

Medical Services 

Department of Social Services 

Kneip Building 

700 Governors Drive 

Pierre, SD  57501-2291 

Re: South Dakota 09-007 

Dear Mr. Iversen: 

We have reviewed the proposed amendment to Attachment 4.19-D of your Medicaid State plan 

submitted under transmittal number (TN) 09-007. Effective for services on or after April 17, 

2009, this amendment eliminates obsolete and outdated language pertaining to the per diem 

reimbursement methodology for nursing facilities.  

We conducted our review of your submittal according to the statutory requirements at sections 

1902(a)(13), 1902(a)(30) and 1903(a) of the Social Security Act and the implementing Federal 

regulations at 42 CFR 447 Subpart C. We are pleased to inform you that Medicaid State plan 

amendment 09-007 is approved effective April 17, 2009. We are enclosing the HCFA-179 and 

the amended plan pages. 

If you have any questions, please contact Christine Storey at (303) 844-7044.  

Sincerely, 

/S/ 

Cindy Mann 

Director 

Center for Medicaid and State Operations 

cc:  	Deborah K. Bowman, Secretary

         Department of SD Social Services  



 

  

  

   

 

  

  

  

  

bcc: Christine Storey, NIRT, Denver RO 

Mark Cooley, CO 

Trudy Turner, Denver RO 

Richard Allen, ARA Medicaid, Region VIII 

Lisa Carroll, CO (e-mail) 

Linda Tran, Denver RO (e-mail) 

Charlie Ehrhardt, SD Funding Specialist, Denver RO (e-mail) 




